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Date: June 03, 2024 
 
 
NOTICE for UG Sem-2 Students 
 
 
The concerned students are notified that they have to participate in an academic group 
discussion on the theme “The purpose of geological field-work and the standard technique of 
writing geological field report” on 07 June ’24 (Friday) at 12.00 Noon in the Geology 
Department. The group discussion will be conducted and assessed by a team of teachers led by 
Prof. Subrata Ghosh. 
 
It is believed that through active and sincere participation in this group discussion the 
concerned students can reap significant benefits in multiple ways. So, all students in the batch 
are strongly encouraged to participate in it.  
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No. Geol/GD/24/1/PG4      Date: June 03, 2024 
 
 

NOTICE 
[For PG Sem-4 Students] 

 
All students of the present PG Sem-4 batch of this Department are notified that they have to 
participate in an offline academic group discussion to be held in the Department from 10.00 
AM on the 7th of June ’24. The group discussion will be conducted and assessed by a team of 
teachers led by Dr. Pinaki Roy, and the theme of discussion will be disclosed at the venue. 
 
It is believed that through active and sincere participation in this group discussion the 
concerned students can reap significant benefits in multiple ways. All students in the batch are 
strongly encouraged to participate in it. 
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No. Geol/GD/24/2/PG2      Date: June 03, 2024 
 
 

NOTICE 
[For PG Sem-2 Students] 

 
 
All the students of the present PG Sem-2 batch are notified that they have to participate in an 
offline academic group discussion to be held in this Department from 12.00 Noon on the 7th of 
June ’24. The group discussion will be conducted and assessed by a team of teachers led by 
Dr. Supratim Pal and the theme of discussion will be disclosed at the venue. 
 
It is believed that through active and sincere participation in this group discussion the 
concerned students can reap significant benefits in multiple ways. All students in the batch are, 
therefore, strongly encouraged to participate in it. 
 
 

        
 
 
    
 
 














